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CMP339 – Consequential Changes for CMP317/327 

Date: 30 April 2020 

Contact Details 

Chair:  Rob Marshall , National Grid ESO  Rob.Marshall@nationalgrideso.com  
       07824 518958 

Proposer: Jon Wisdom, National Grid ESO Jon.Wisdom@nationalgrideso.com   

Key areas of discussion 

The Workgroup discussed the following: 

- The workgroup discussed potential consequential changes required as a result of CMP317 
and CMP327. The changes will be developed in line with the solutions put forwards as part 
of that modification.  

- The workgroup recognise that modifications are underway in the Balancing and Settlement 
Code, and the Distribution Connection Use of System Agreement to fulfil The Authority’s 
direction outlined in their TCR SCR decision, and considered whether they had to take into 
account DCUSA definitions of generator/producer under the Terms of Reference. The 
workgroups assumption is that definitions within the DCUSA and the BSC are not required. 

- The workgroup agreed the consultation questions for this modification. It is hoped that the 
consultation for this modification will open during the week commencing 11 May 2020.  

For further information, please contact the Code Administrator. 
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